
The Robert “Bob” N. Bundy 

Accounting and Finance Program 

was created to honor the legacy 

and dedication of its namesake to 

Ottawa University students and 

their families. 

 

Bob was the business manager 

at Ottawa University from 1936 

to 1971, dedicating 35 years to 

making a difference in the lives of 

generations of Ottawa University 

students and alumni. He worked 

long hours to help the University 

through tough times, as well as 

good times. On many occasions, 

one could see the light on in 

Bob’s office late into the evening. 

Not only was he the business 

manager, but also the budget 

director, teacher, ticket salesman, 

mailman, general handyman, 

and many other assorted jobs. 

Whatever duty the University 

asked, Bob was eager to assist, 

and he always excelled at meeting 

any challenge. 

 

His commitment and dedication 

were also found at home with 

his wife, Anne Mae. Together, 

they raised five children and 

lived 24-hours a day for the 

church and Ottawa University. 

Bob assisted many generations 

of students as their life travels 

took them through Ottawa 

University and that commitment 

to assist students continues today 

through The Robert “Bob” N. 

Bundy Accounting and Finance 

Program. 


